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THESE QUESTIONS WILL ALL BE ANSWERED!! 
This guidance is for non-Japanese speaking junior high school students and their 
parents. It’s scheduled to be held in four places around Nagano Prefecture. There are 
also stories from senior high school students about their entrance experiences. 
Please feel free to come and join us at the following meeting places. (Teachers are 
also welcome) Translators and leaflets are also available in some languages such as 
Portuguese, Chinese, Tagalog, Thai, English and others.  

Place 

※Ueda Multicultural Promotion Association will hold Education Guidance jointly on this day at the Chuo Kominkan 
 
Organizer: Executive Committee for Higher Education Guidance for each area・ 

Association of Nagano Prefecture for Internationalization（ANPI） 
Co-organizer(Plan): Nagano Prefecture Board of Education ・ Ueda City Multicultural Promotion 

Association ・Iida City International Exchange Promotion Association 
Supporter(Plan): Ueda City Board of Education, Iida City Board of Education, Azumino City Board of 

Education, Nagano City Board of Education, Azumino International Network (AIN) 
 
INQUIRY: Association of Nagano Prefecture for Internationalization (ANPI)  

TEL 026-235-7186 Email: mail@anpie.or.jp   
 
・For those who want to participate, please contact the inquiry above in advance. 

How much money 
is needed for 

studying in high 
school? 

How is it like Nagano's 

High Schools? 

 

Can I work while 

attending high school? 

 

英語 


